
 

DIPLOMATIC NOTE 

 

 

No. 1160 

 The Embassy of the United States of America presents its compliments to the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs, Economic Development, International Trade, Investment and Commerce of the 

Federation of Saint Christopher and Nevis and has the honor to share information regarding 

U.S. sanctions and Russian diplomatic banking.  The United States respects the right of 

independent commercial enterprises to determine whether to engage in specific business 

transactions.  U.S. sanctions do not prohibit U.S. persons or non-U.S. persons from engaging in 

official transactions ordinarily incident and necessary to the official business of Russia’s 

diplomatic and consular missions, including engaging in financial transactions related to the 

operation of those missions.  Additional information is enclosed. 

 The Embassy of the United States of America avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Economic Development, International Trade, Investment and 

Commerce of the Federation of Saint Christopher and Nevis the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

Enclosures: 

 As stated. 

 

Embassy of the United States of America,   

 Bridgetown, October 16, 2023. 


